

Rotary Club of Laguna Niguel PO Box 6281, Laguna Niguel, CA, 92607-6281

July 6, 2016

Ms. Pamela Sawyer Hidden Hills Elementary School 25142 Hidden Hills Road Laguna Niguel, CA 92677-8894

Dear Ms. Sawyer:

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Laguna Niguel and its Foundation, we are pleased to award Hidden Hills Elementary School a grant in the amount of \$1,200 to cover the cost of providing 6 full student camperships for the 5th Grade Science Camp. The Club is pleased to make this educational experience become a reality for those students who would otherwise find it difficult to afford the cost of attending the 5th Grade Science Camp.

Please note that this grant is being awarded in memory of Jerry McCloskey and Ron Perella, two fellow Rotarians and long-time residents of Laguna Niguel who passed away this past year.

The Club is pleased to provide the funds to help provide learning and educational opportunities for elementary school students. It's but one of the many ways in which our Club can make a difference in the lives of young people residing right here in our local community.

Sincerely yours,

Marilyn Crary, President Rotary Club of Laguna Niguel

Marilyn Crary

Enclosure



Rotary Club of Laguna Niguel PO Box 6281, Laguna Niguel, CA, 92607-6281

July 6, 2016

Ms. Pamela Sawyer Hidden Hills Elementary School 25142 Hidden Hills Road Laguna Niguel, CA 92677-8894

Dear Ms. Sawyer:

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Laguna Niguel and its Foundation, we are pleased to award Hidden Hills Elementary School a grant in the amount of \$1,200 to cover the cost of providing 6 full student camperships for the 5th Grade Science Camp. The Club is pleased to make this educational experience become a reality for those students who would otherwise find it difficult to afford the cost of attending the 5th Grade Science Camp.

Please note that this grant is being awarded in memory of Jerry McCloskey and Ron Perella, two fellow Rotarians and long-time residents of Laguna Niguel who passed away this past year.

The Club is pleased to provide the funds to help provide learning and educational opportunities for elementary school students. It's but one of the many ways in which our Club can make a difference in the lives of young people residing right here in our local community.

Sincerely yours,

Marilyn Crary, President Rotary Club of Laguna Niguel

Enclosure

LAGUNA NIGUEL ROTARY FOUNDATION

PO BOX 6281
LAGUNA NIGUEL, CA 92607-6281

DATE July & 20/L

PAY TO THE Adder Albertaly School \$ 1,200,00

Ome theroardae hunded address 0 0 DOLLARS TWO SIGNATURES REQUIRED OVER \$500.00

US Dank. All of TE Serving you.

MEMO 5 Th Grade Science Camp Little Mr. Late M.